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321 King’s Street 
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Physical Address: 
2318 Kronprindsens Gade 
St. Thomas, VI  00802 

 
 
 

VIA EMAIL TO: dhodge@legvi.org 
 

The Honorable Angel Bolques, Jr. 
Senator-At-Large 
35th Legislature of The Virgin Islands 
St. Croix, US Virgin Islands 

 

Dear Senator-at-Large Bolques: 
 

Please find the Department of Tourism’s testimony herein for the 35th Legislature’s Committee on 
Culture, Youth, Aging, Sports, and Parks hearing on Wednesday, February 22, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in 
the Frits E. Lawaetz Legislative Conference Room on St. Croix, Virgin Islands to provide testimony for 
the upcoming 175th Emancipation Celebration. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Joseph B. Boschulte 
Commissioner, U.S. Virgin Islands Department of Tourism 

 


